
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/1/2012 10:42:24 AM
Subject: Re: Pharmacy Association of South Carolina Bill Signing

No. If there are specific leg we should invite fine, but don't need to do that for in office signing, I would think - but u 
let me know.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 10:40 AM
To: LeMoine, Leigh
Subject: RE: Pharmacy Association of South Carolina Bill Signing

Do you want me to send this out to the General Assembly?

From: LeMoine, Leigh
Sent: Saturday, September 29, 2012 12:48 PM
To: Taillon, Jeff; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Pharmacy Association of South Carolina Bill Signing

Yes, and to clarify they are doing two things on this day -  one, the bill photo-op privately in NH's office. The 2nd part, 
is where they do the public proclamation for Pharmacy Month in the lobby.

Thanks,
Leigh

From: Taillon, Jeff
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 10:40 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: LeMoine, Leigh
Subject: FW: Pharmacy Association of South Carolina Bill Signing

Katherine,

Are there any legislatures that you would like to reach out to let them know about this photo-op? Just let us 
know who will be attending.

Thanks,

Jeff

Jeff Taillon
(803) 734-5129|Direct Line 
(803) 767-7652|Cell

From: Taillon, Jeff
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 10:38 AM
To: Taillon, Jeff
Subject: Pharmacy Association of South Carolina Bill Signing

Tuesday, October 9th at 10:30 AM, Statehouse lobby
Photo-op: S. 1269 Pharmacy Audits in addition we will recognize Pharmacy Month in October with a proclamation. 
Sponsor: Sen. Harvey Peeler
Requested by: Pharmacy Association of South Carolina
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Contact:
Heather Smith
Director of Legislative Affairs 
Capitol Consultants 
PO Box 1763
Columbia, SC 29202
Cell (803) 348-0787
Work (803) 252-1087
Fax (803) 252-0589

Jeff Taillon
(803) 734-5129|Direct Line 
(803) 767-7652|Cell


